Kindergarten News

21 Sept 2020

I think we have hit our stride in kindergarten! We are able to get reading, letters, and math all done in one day! I've also introduced a virtual timer to the class. I type in the time and it shows it on a circle that is filled with yellow, but as the time runs down it is replaced by black. The class is responding well to this and is able to get their work done.

To go along with our letters in class I have been showing them a program called Letters Alive. You can find them on YouTube. It features a Zookeeper and Gertie the Giraffe and they teach the kids different animals that start with the letter. They introduce the letters and the sound and read them a story. The kids love it! And they learn some cool facts about the animals.

This week we worked on numbers up to 5. We worked with double sided counters, one side red and the other yellow. This helped us start to work on different combinations of numbers that when put together equal 5. This is something you could do at home. Draw a 5 frame on a piece of paper and give them two different colored objects. What different combinations make 5?

What's coming up?

*Midterms will be sent home Wed, Sept. 23. These are for you to keep.

*Friday is Demon Friday! Your child can wear orange and black clothing instead of Pride attire, if you wish, to support the Washington Demons during Homecoming. We ask that there not be face paint or hair dye.

*Wednesday is Pride Day. Please wear your pride shirts and khakis!

9/21-9/25 Lesson Plans:

In Math we will be exploring the number 0 and then reviewing the concepts we have learned so far with a review/test. I will be administering these in a small group setting.

In Reading we will talk about the letters Nn, Ii, Ww, Qq, Uu. We will also be exploring short a rhyming words and Outlaw Words. Sounds super serious but they are words that do not follow typical English rules. Words like do, the, of, is, etc.

Thank you to all who have kept your child at home because they weren't feeling well! It is not an easy choice and you don't know if you are being over protective or not. We appreciate your vigilance! If your child has been home

Kindergarten News

sick and they have brought work home they missed can you please work with them to complete it and send it back. Thank you!

Enjoy the pictures and have a great week!

Miss Cole



Conagher and Emmett discovered the football and worked on throwing passes to each other.





This shows how hard we are working on our handwriting.

